
 
 

From: Barb Howison [mailto:grandaunt61@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, February 27, 2010 10:08 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33 

 
As a patriotic American, I implore you to stop the passage of any legislation that involves the 
government getting into any one's 401K or IRA accounts.  We are good law abiding citizens and we 
have been quiet too long. 
Thank you. 
 


